Town of Haw River 

Joint Planning Session
Town Council and Planning & Zoning Board
Monday, January 18, 2010
The Town Council and Planning and Zoning Board of the Town of Haw River held a Joint Planning Session on Monday, January 18, 2010 in the Haw River Civic Center at 6:30 p.m.
Council Members Present: Mayor Buddy Boggs, Ricky Honeycutt, Jeff Fogleman, Lee Lovette and Kelly Allen.

Planning & Zoning Board Members Present: Don Waugh, Charles Belcher, Cathy Wilson, Laurie Jarrett, Sandra Masho, Jimmy Lemons.
Planning & Zoning Board Members Absent: Herman Johnson and Tad Martin.

Also Present: Manager Jeff Earp, Atty. Charlie Davis and Clerk Speicher.

Mayor Boggs called the meeting to order at 6:45 p.m.

Manager Earp presented a PowerPoint. It included a Second Quarter 2010 Financial Report with a comparison to a Second Quarter 2009 Report. It also included a Grant update, Council Issues and Departmental Information for each of the five departments: Administration, Police, Fire, Public Works and Parks and Recreation.

Councilwoman Allen asked about the safety of allowing burning of brush between October 1 and March 31. Council agreed to consider the issue.
Cathy Wilson asked the Council to be as “Green” as possible with the Fogleman house at Red Slide Park.

Don Waugh stated he was pleased with the concept of the Planning Board being used to “plan.”

Charles Belcher stated he was glad to see a change of focus with an all out attempt to clean-up Haw River.

Manager Earp updated the Planning Board & Council on the Downtown Master Plan.

Attorney Davis updated the Planning Board & Council on the Special Use Permit for Dean Ward.

Manager Earp updated the Planning Board & Council on the 2010 Census.

Mayor Boggs called the meeting adjourned at 8:23.
___________________________________
__________________________________

Buddy E. Boggs, Mayor



Tammy W. Speicher, Town Clerk
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